
From: Jay Jones
To: Harper, Jake
Subject: Hog Farms near the Buffalo River.
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 2:23:13 PM

The Buffalo River is the crown jewel of Arkansas! Please preserve it’s natural beauty and habitat for
wildlife! Make hog farms and other pollutant-causing industry PERMANENTLY banned from it’s path!!

Rick Jones
Taxpayer, Fayetteville, Arkansas
jonesjay62@gmail.com
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